MINUTES

CANYON DEL ORO

01/27/2020 7:00PM | Meeting called to order by BETH LAKE

In Attendance

Nickole Acquaro, Carrie Bakken, Tara Bulleigh, Tiffany Fay, Shannon Haskins, Beth Lake, Karla Morrison

Approval of Minutes

Nickole Acquaro motioned to approve minutes from 10/28/2019, Tiffany Fay seconded. All others voted in favor.

Board

The Board and guests were introduced.

President's Report

President Beth Lake presented the Report

- Teen Maze was a success
- Walmart Grant written for special needs choir they will receive \$1000.00 to purchase instruments
- Next years T-shirt orders will need to be submitted in June to have in time for registration

Treasurer's Report

President Beth Lake presented the budget(s) and Treasury Report in Elizabeth Robb's absence

- Calculators needed for math class
- No fundraising currently trying not to compete with sports and clubs

Karla Morrison made a motion to approve the budget, Tiffany Fay seconded it, and all others voted in favor.

Principal's Report

Principal Tara Bulleigh presented her report

- Enrollment is up
- Projected enrollment for 2020-2021 school year approximately 1660
- Campus repairs are in progress
- Testing Sophomores to take the AzM2, Juniors to pilot science test (Jan/Feb) and take the ACT (March)
- Registration for next year has begun for current CDO Juniors, Sophomores and Freshmen
- Final Season of athletics is beginning
- Future Dorado Night to be held on February 12th all invited not just incoming Freshmen. All faculty departments will be represented

• Cyber Café to become alternative education program facility/lab to ensure that students who do not fit into the typical high school experience can have the opportunity to stay at CDO. Ideally facility will be staffed with one or two teachers to assist and teach students in the program. Edgenuity to be the format used, may also consider MDLP.

New Business

Committee Reports

Committee reports

- Staff Appreciation- Maggie Marjanovic and Karen January wristlets/keychain February will be Valentine's themed. End of year banquet will be provided for CDO staff in May. Chuy's Mesquite Broiler to sponsor.
- Communication/Social Media Going strong community is starting to use and respond on a regular basis.

Announcements

• Principal Tara Bulleigh to send out correspondence to parents regarding the process for receiving the results of the ASVAB test taken by seniors in Fall.

Next Meeting

02/24/2020-7:00pm, in CDO Cafe

Motion to adjourn was made by Beth Lake at 7:59